Virtual Program Confirmation

Dear Friends at South New Berlin Library,

Thank you for your support of the Aquarium of Niagara’s virtual programming. It is your participation
that supports our mission and vision. This letter confirms your upcoming reservation. Please review the
following information and contact us if you have any changes or questions.

Reservation Details:

Date of program: Tuesday July 12, 2022
Program name: Turtle Encounter

Program session time(s): 12:00pm-12:30pm

Virtual Platform Information: We can join your video platform or host the digital experience ourselves.
The Aquarium of Niagara Education team utilizes Lifesize— please follow the link to download the free
app: https://signup.lifesize.com/?lang=en-US . If you choose your own preferred platform, please email
the link invitation to education@aquariumofniagara.org.

*  Your program will be held via Zoom.

Pricing & Payment: The virtual program is $60.00 per session of up to 30 participants. The cost for your
program will be $60.00. Invoices will be sent following the completion of the program, and payment is
due within 30 days of receipt.

Cancellation: In the unlikely event that you need to cancel your registration, please contact us to
reschedule as soon as possible.

The fine print: Schools, daycares and scouts may only share the program access code with those within
the group (ex. a teacher may share with her students but not with another class); families and
organizations are only allowed two connected devices.

We look forward to bringing the aquarium experience to you! We hope that you enjoy the program and
will welcome the aquarium back again.

Autumn Syracuse

Educator Il/ Reservationist

Aquarium of Niagara
reservations@aquariumofniagara.org
(716) 285-3575 ext. 225



